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31st Benefit Dinner (04/06)

Seollal Event & Open House (02/03)
Staffing Updates

Hanul is Hiring
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https://www.hanulusa.org/hanulgala2024

Hanul Family Alliance cordially invites you to join us for a spectacular evening at Hanul Family
Alliance's 31st Benefit Dinner on April 6th, 2024 (Saturday), at the exquisite Chevy Chase Country
Club.

This year's theme is 'Bridging Generations,’ symbolizing our commitment to fostering
connections across all age groups. From the vibrant energy of youth to the wisdom of our older
adults, let's unite in celebration!

This is more than just a dinner—it's a celebration of community, love, and support. Let's come
together, share stories, and create memories that span generations.

Ticket Info & Sponsorships:

Scan the QR code, visit bitlu/hanulgala2024, or click the button below to secure your spot and
purchase tickets! In addition, sponsorship information will be on the same page!

Don't miss the chance to be part of this unforgettable night.

For any questions or inquiries, please contact Noah Kim at noahkim@hanulusa.org. Your
presence makes a difference. Thank you!
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On February 3rd, Saturday, we will be hosting a Seollal Celebration and Open House event at
our Mt. Prospect office from 10 AM to 1 PM!

We will celebrate Korean New Year traditions, enjoy stellar performances by KPAC, indulge in
hearty and tasty Korean food, and participate in traditional activities/games (Bokjumeoni,

Jegichagi, & Yutnor)!

We will also be touring our renovated Mt. Prospect office next door that will upgrade our services
and programs for all.

Feb 3rd, 2024 (SAT) | 10 AM -1 PM | Mt. Prospect Office: 1166 ElImhurst Rd, Mt Prospect, IL 60056.

Registration is near capacity and very few spots remain! Be sure to scan the QR code or head
to bitlu/HanulSOH to register while space lasts. Thank you!
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Hanul Family Alliance

JEONGMIN SHIN, MPP

New Statf

SU JIN SONG

DYLAN ROBINSON

Jeongmin Shin, MPP, joins Hanul
Family Alliance as an Executive
Manager.

“With a background in public poiicy,
focusing on finance and environmental
po]icies from the Harris School of
Public Policy at the University of
Chicago, I'm enthusiastic to bring my
passion for social change to Hanul.”

Su Jin Song joins Hanul Family Alliance
as a Community Health Program
Coordinator.

“Su Jin brings a wealth of experience as
a social worker in Korea and her
commitment to community work in
Chicagoland will be invaluable assets to
Hanul. Su Jin will be working with
Anna Kim to coordinate and develop
our Community Health programs and

services.”

Dylan Robinson joins Hanul Famil}r
Alliance as an Intern in Hanul’s
Internship Program.

“My name is Dylan Robinson and I
will be Hanul's intern from now until
mid—August!

I have a background in Psychology,
Social Services, and DEI-A. I'm also a
huge soccer fan and will be watching

Korea during the Asian Cup!”

We are very excited and happy to share that three very talented staff members have joined our
Hanul Family Alliance team to start 2024!

Jeongmin Shin - Executive Manager

Su Jin Song - Community Health Program Coordinator

Dylan Robinson - Hanul Intern

We are so grateful to have Jeongmin, Su Jin, and Dylan on board, and we are so excited for all

of their positive impacts to come for our organization and clients!

Hanul Family Alliance is continuously hiring for Home Care Aides (HCA) and Interns.

If interested, please go to hanulusa.org/career for more information and to apply!

Thank you.
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